
 
 

Memorandum 
Department of Planning & Public Works 

 

 

To:  Planning and Public Works Committee 

From:  Annissa McCaskill – Clay, AICP 
  Lead Senior Planner 

Date:  May 20, 2010 

RE:  T.S.P. 21-2010 Clearwire US LLC (Baxter Estates):  A request to obtain 
approval for a Telecommunications Siting Permit for the purpose of adding 
additional antennas and equipment to a monopole telecommunications tower 
on a 4,314 square foot lease area zoned “NU” Non-Urban at 724 Straub Road 
(20R110111) 

 
Summary 
 
Clearwire US LLC, has requested a telecommunications facilities siting permit to allow the following on 
an existing monopole tower located along Straub Road west of the Parkway West High School 
Campus:  
 

� Location of additional antennas to facilitate a new user on an existing monopole tower.   

� Addition of ground located equipment within a fenced compound at the base of the above 
referenced monopole tower.   

 
City of Chesterfield Ordinance 2391, which governs telecommunications and facilities siting, requires 
that the Planning Commission provide a venue for public hearing of requests for Telecommunications 
Siting Permits.  Please note, the Commission does not provide a recommendation to the City Council, 
but rather generates a list of issues during the hearing.  At the public hearing on May 10, 2010, no 
outstanding issues were identified.   
 
Attached are copies of the materials submitted to the Planning Commission.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  

for Annissa McCaskill – Clay 
Annissa McCaskill – Clay, AICP 
Lead Senior Planner 
   
CC:      Michael G. Herring, City Administrator 

Rob Heggie, City Attorney 

Michael O. Geisel, Director of Planning & Public Works 
Aimee Nassif, Planning & Development Services Director 

 
Attachments:  Planning Commission packet 
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MO-STL101
Coverage Analysis
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Indoor Coverage without MO-STL101
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Indoor Coverage with MO-STL101






